
19th August, 2020 

To the parents of pupils in our Junior Infant Classes 2020-21, 

 

Dear Parents., 

As a way of welcoming your child to school, we are inviting our Junior Infant pupils into the 

school for an induction visit on Friday, August 28th.   

At this visit your child will have a chance to meet their class teacher, Ms. Kelleher or Ms. 

Kenefick.  They will also meet Ms. Ringrose (Support Teacher) and Mari (SNA) who will work 

in Ms. Kenefick’s room 

Children will visit in small groups at a specific time.  You will receive a text with the specific 

time for your child’s group shortly. 

Please note the following items:  

 Each child must be accompanied by one parent only 

 Children can wear their own clothes 

 The parent must wear a mask when entering the school for the visit 

 Please wait in the car park until your appointed time.  At your appointed time, a member 

of staff will come to meet you at the gate near the back garden entrance and bring you to  

the classroom.   

We look forward to meeting you on the 28th of August and appreciate your co-operation 

with the directions laid out above. 

Please see a details of your child’s teacher below. 

  

Thank you. 

Finbarr Hurley 

Principal. 

 



My new school 

 

My new school is 

called Greenmount. 

 



  This is Ms. Kelleher. 

She is my teacher. 
 

 



This is Ms. Kelleher’s  

Classroom. 

 
 



This is the yard 

where I will play.  

 

 

 

This 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Everyone in my new 

school is excited to 

meet me. 

 


